
Parental survey results – Spring term 2015 
 
Overall responses = 72 (15% of the number of students on roll) 
 

 My child is happy at SNA 95% agree or strongly agree 
 My child feel safe at SNA 91% agree or strongly agree, 4% don’t know 
 My child makes good progress at SNA 82% agree or strongly agree, 11% don’t know 
 My child is taught well at SNA 82% agree or strongly agree, 10% don’t know 
 SNA deals effectively with bullying 53% agree or strongly agree, 43% don’t know 
 SNA is well led and managed 75% agree or strongly agree, 19% don’t know 
 The Academy responds well to any  

concerns I may raise 70% agree or strongly agree, 20% don’t know 
 The Academy provides valuable  

information regarding my child’s progress 85% agree or strongly agree, 4% don’t know 
 

Where parents / carers wished to be contacted about any answers / comments that were made on 
the form, the Academy has followed this up.    
 
In continuing to develop and improve the Academy, we are looking at the prominent issues that 
parents raised that particularly focus on homework and behaviour management systems.  
 
Homework 
 
Homework is a vital element in the learning process; reinforcing the interaction between teacher and 
student; between home and school and paving the way to students being independent autonomous 
learners who fulfill their educational goals. The Academy currently has a homework timetable that is 
available on the Academy website and it is also contained within the student portal which can be 
accessed at home and at school. This year, the Academy has also implemented a more rigorous 
quality assurance process whereby we are focusing on the quality of homework produced through 
book scrutiny and the setting of homework through student planners. 
 
We recognise that there is still more that we can do and we are currently exploring online homework 
systems which ensure homework is being set effectively across the Academy and allows parents to 
take a more active role in their child’s home learning. 
 
Behaviour 
 
“Students behave well in lessons and around the Academy. They are courteous and well-mannered 
towards each other, the staff and to visitors” (Ofsted, 2013).  
 
We place a great emphasis on establishing mutually respectful relationships and we are also looking 
at how we can improve our systems and processes. One imminent development will be the 
introduction of Heads of Year which will add valuable support to our students and improve our 
pastoral systems. Longer term, we will be launching a new behaviour policy which will review the use 
of rewards and sanctions. We are researching and costing various behaviour management systems 
which are more user friendly and enable a more effective response to any behavioural incidents. We 
will be also launching the home / school agreement so that all stakeholders are fully aware of their 
responsibilities. 
  



Additional positive comments made by parents: 
 
 

 


